

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS FCCT jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

jcallaway@avalon-school.co

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

1st November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,



Infant (Reception to Year 2) Christmas Concert Wednesday 6th December 2023 at 2pm

We would like to invite you to the Infant Christmas Concert on Wednesday 6th December at 2pm in the school hall. Refreshments will be available.

Thank you for your support and we do hope that you will be able to join us.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher











